
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By the grace of God, we celebrated another 
year of work in Cantel. Our special speaker 
was Pastor Cesar Vivar; it was a blessing to 
see the brethern being edified with the 
preaching. We had new people attending the 
three nights of celebration. 
 

It is truly a blessing to see how God works in 
the lives of young people. Bro. Vicente was a 
young man who knew Christ as a child in the 
Church, but turned away from the Lord for a 
couple of years.  The Lord brought him back 
and now shares the Bible to young people. 
 

The ministry with children goes ahead. We 
continue to share the Word of God and do 
recreational activities in which they take time to 
share. There are children who take part in the 
program to read the Bible 
 

I want to thank you for your prayers and contributions to the work, I ask your prayers for my health, I 
have just been operated on my left eye again, thank God everything went well and now I'm recovering, I 
still have the problem of my knees, but I'm willing continue to support the work in Cantel, pray for its 
own church property, is our primary need. God bless you. 

 Flo Martin. 
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